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Quote for the week ahead  

“Peace I leave with you, my peace I give unto you…Let not your heart be troubled”       John 1 4:27 

Spring Term. Friday 17th February 2023 

In School this week: Lots to celebrate. Thank you all for your support this half term. 
Achievement  Star Awards  Dates For Your Diary 

Well done to all our children this week, for putting their learning first, 
Congratulations to: Noah in Diamonds Freddie in Emeralds, Alan sapphires, 
Liam in Amethysts and Jacob in Topaz.  

Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be 
safe, every day 

 
Friday 17th February,  
School Closes for Half term. 
The Holy Spirit staff wish you 
all a very happy, enjoyable 
half term break.  
 
Wednesday 22nd February 
Ash Wednesday.  
 
We Return to school on 
Monday 27th February.  
 
Thursday 2nd March 
World book day, children can 
dress up today as a book 
Character,  

Virtue Star Awards 

We celebrate all children who continue to put our school ethos into practice. 
Our Holy Spirit super stars are: Luci in Diamonds, Harrison in Emeralds, 
Rosann  in Sapphires, Lewis B in Amethysts and Zaid in Topaz. 

Attendance    

Whole School attendance this week is 95.46%, I want to thank every one of 
our Holy Spirit families for supporting school. Winners this week are Topaz 
with 96.40%, Diamonds- 92.14%  Sapphires 95.60%, Amethysts 94.14%  

The Holy Spirit Art Work 
All our children have joined with other primary schools to put their artistic talents to 
the test and linked it to the History of Runcorn. They have worked really hard to 
produce stunning art work, from sketching to painting, printing and modelling. The 
display takes you back in time and is now on display at Halton Lea Shopping City. 
We are all very proud of their efforts.   

Mini Vinnies  

Mini Vinnies LENT campaign is called “What we have to share” Mini Vinnies are 
asking for contributions of tins and packet foods for our local foodbank.  

Residential  Trips 

Please remember to top up your payments on School Gateway towards your child’s residential. 
After half term you will be invited to an informal meeting about the trip to answer any queries you may 
have. You will have the opportunity to see what activities are available and accommodation. 

Maximillian Kolbe Parish  

Wednesday 22nd February is Ash Wednesday and marks the beginning of Lent. ”for you are dust, and dust 
you shall return. Genesis3:19.  Please click on the link to access Father Peters Parish Newsletter,  
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/ 

Birthdays   

Happy birthday this week to Wiktor S, Alessa S and Sadie have a great time celebrating your special day. 
You are never too old for a birthday badge and a book! 
 

Eco and School Council   

Thank you for your generous contributions towards our Eco and School council fundraiser. Children 
enjoyed our cake sale today.  You have raised £100 to go towards our chill out area.     

In Support of the Families in Turkey and Syria 

Thank you so much for your contributions towards supporting families in Turkey and Syria. You have 
helped raise £189 absolutely fantastic efforts.   
  

 

mailto:head@holyspiritruncorn.co.uk
http://www.holyspiritruncorn.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/holyspiritwa7
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/

